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Greetings Companions all, 

I sincerely hope this letter finds you well. Our greatest concern in 

Grand Council is protecting the health of our membership. As such, it 

has been decided to cancel the Grand Council session scheduled at 

Great Wolf Lodge this October. 

Instead, we will have a Zoom meeting for the membership, with details 

to follow. This will, by necessity, limit the number of people physically 

present, and will consist of necessary business only being transacted.  

This decision was not made lightly. It was done to try to protect the 

health of our members and their families. 

My best wishes to you and your families, and may our Councils return 

to normal work as soon as possible. 

Sincerely and Fraternally, 

Grover D Manning II 
Grover D. Manning II 

Illustrious Grand Master 

Grand Council  

 


